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To:                   CELG.committee@wales.gov.uk 

Cc:                  enquiries@bhhpa.org.uk 

 Subject:      Consultation on the Holiday Caravan Sites (Wales) Bill 

  

  

Christine Chapman AM 

Chair, Communities, Equality and Local Government Committee, 

National Assembly for Wales 

  

Dear Ms Chapman, 

  

My colleague and I are Co-Chairs of Flintshire Tourism Association as well as running our 
own individual tourism businesses within Flintshire.   Our group represents a number of 
tourism businesses of which Holiday Parks are just one - albeit a very large section drawing 
in a large tourism revenue stream to this county. 

 I write in response to the consultation on the Holiday Caravan Sites (Wales) Bill.  The 
BH&HPA has responded on behalf of all of its members and we endorse their evidence - 
already submitted - to you. 

 I ask please that you ensure our members'  businesses are not placed at financial 
disadvantage, jeopardising the direct and indirect employment we sustain. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Name Christine Artus / Sandra Blackwell 

Title  Co-Chairs Flintshire Tourism Association 
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